

## NEWSLETTER

## WAKELAND MYCOLOGY CLUB (LMC) A NAMA Affiliated Society.



VOLUME III-3 Editor: ed bosman

APRIL SCHEDULE: The April meeting will be held on Sunday April 8th. at the Tylers' home at Lake Mohawk. This will be our last scheduled indoors meeting until next fall. We have quite a bit planned for the meeting. First, we would like to review briefly some proposed changes to the By-Laws, which were discussed at the Executive Committee meeting held on March 21st. The proposed changes will then be put to the membership for a vote.

Hiram Korn is planning a lecture as announced in the March Newsletter. Victor Gambino will follow with a presentation of his collection of mushroom slides. If there is additional time after the lecture and slides,

we may make a short field trip, weather permitting.

The Tylers live at 75 Summit Trail. They will have a mushroom sign in front of their home to help you locate it. To get there from Ht. 80, take kt.15 North. Turn left into Lake Mohawk Village at the Lake Mohawk sign. Then follow West Shore Trail to South Shore Trail to Alpine Trail to Summit Trail. Along the way you'll pass a gate guard. Stop and check your directions with him.

MARCH MEETING RECAP: The March meeting was cuite eventful. First the Office nominations were placed before the members and then voting took

The following Officers will be serving the Club thru May 1974.

President....Edward T. Bosman 1st Vice President...Neal McDonald 2nd Vice President....Victor J. Gambino Treasurer....Grete Turchick Recording Secretary.... Irene Tyler Corresponding Secretary....Joan Bosman Membership Secretary....Hiran Korn

After voting was completed, there was an informal discussion. Then Neal presented a combination lecture-slide show, which was enjoyed by all.

NATURE FAIR: As announced in the March Newsletter, the Lakeland Mycology Club prepared a display, and presented a slide show"Beautiful And Edible Fungi" at 1:00, 2:00, and 3:00 at the Denville Riverview School. The Club's efforts were well received as evidenced by the interest shown. We hope to participate again next year. Many thanks to those dedicated members who gave so much of their time to make this event so successful.

FORAY SCHEDULE: A schedule is being worked on covering the field trips thru August. Anyone who has any special suggestions, please contact Neal McDonald. The places and dates will be sent out as soon as they have been determined.

Neal has been appointed Foray Program Chairman, so again if you have knowledge of any exceptional areas, get in touch with Neal.